
Fall picture day is coming to:

ON:

* All students will be photographed. No
Payment is needed at this time.*

Millburn Middle School

Thursday, October 29, 2020

 Approximately two weeks after picture day, a
flyer will be sent home with your student. The 
flyer will include a Ticket Code for your 
student’s picture along with instructions for 
ordering picture packages.

*Please avoid wearing shades of green as you 
will be photographed against a green screen.*


